
High School Board Report September 16, 2024

1. Our students have been working on Homecoming and helping to line up the Parade.
(September 23-September 27)

2. We have 27 students participating in our work release program. This continues to be
a high number and our students are helping to meet the employer's needs.

3. Mrs. O’Donnell has been doing fabulous things with our students. She has sent our
several scholarship applications to students. If parents are interested in receiving the
same information, she has set up a Google Form to collect parent information so they
are also notified of any future events.

4. Our FFA students participated in Farm Safety Day and Dairy Judging this month.
The grape harvest has begun and we are looking forward to making more jelly.

5. Chickasaw Pride is showing in everything we do! Mr. McDonald has been doing an
awesome job of promoting a positive culture change and unity within our
extracurricular activities. The communication and collaboration between programs
and coaches are awesome to see. Our students and staff are buying into the HEART
campaign and oozing with excitement!

6. Our staff have been fantastic since the beginning of the year as we continue to
promote positive connections between staff and students. We have sent more
positive postcards home to students of the great things they are doing in school than
any other year that I have been principal in the high school.


